
Dear all, 
The timings for the Live music is within the exemption  period permitted by the Live music Act, which 
means there does not need to be any conditions attached to this. 
The applicant is still required to ensure that the prevention of noise nuisance is promoted and 
operate within that context. 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 
 
From: Sam Moss <  
Sent: 01 November 2021 10:28 
To: Haringey Building Control <Control.HaringeyBuilding@haringey.gov.uk>; Sam Moss 
<sam@northernunionpubs.co.uk>> 
Subject: RE: Winchester Hall Tavern, 206 Archway Road - Building Control 
 
Good morning Pierre, 
 
Many thanks for your email. 
 
The plan isn’t for the pub to be a live music venue but we would like to be able to have the flexibility 
to host acoustic acts or small bands as part of our licence without having to apply for extra 
permissions each time. 
 
Do you have any wording that we could use to say that the noise level wouldn’t exceed ‘X’ that 
would satisfy you? We’ve limited the times that any live music can be performed which is hopefully 
acceptable but happy to be guided by you on other specifics. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sam. 
 
From: Chenier Pierre <Pierre.Chenier@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Haringey Building Control 
Sent: 22 October 2021 16:42 
To: Sam Moss <  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Winchester Hall Tavern, 206 Archway Road - Building Control 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please find attached correspondence in respect of the above application. Any 
response/queries should be forwarded to building.control@haringey.gov.uk 
 
 
Building Control Department 
Housing, Regeneration and Planning  
Haringey Council 
River Park House 
Level 6 - 225 High Road 
LONDON N22 8HQ 
Telephone : 0208 489 5504 
Email: building.control@haringey.gov.uk 
 

mailto:Control.HaringeyBuilding@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:sam@northernunionpubs.co.uk
mailto:Pierre.Chenier@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:building.control@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:building.control@haringey.gov.uk


Planning to extend your home? -  please take a moment to read our latest 
ebook:   http://www.extendingyourhome.com/haringey 
 
Visit us at :  
www.haringey.gov.uk 
twitter@haringeycouncil 
facebook.com/haringeycouncil 

 
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege 

and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. 

Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If 

you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey 

Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any 

attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any 

computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the responsibility of the 

recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage 

from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from external third party 

organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant 

legislation. 
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